

The featured photo for the month of August in the Enterprise's 125th commemorative calendar is of Alice Blakesley's first-grade class during the 1966-67 school year.

The building in the photo is the same grade school building that sits at 326 E. Kellogg. Additions of a junior high wing, music and kindergarten rooms and a gymnasium in the 1960s, along with the addition of a new west wing in 1998 gave the school an appearance similar to what it is today.

Read the full story! Call the Enterprise about an e-subscription at 970-854-2811.

Holyoke Enterprise August 15, 2013